
  
 
 

United Nations Office of the Special Adviser on the Prevention of Genocide and 
Gariwo Foundation Join Forces to Prevent Genocide through Education and the 

Gardens of the Righteous 

(14 November 2024, Pescara, Italy) The United Nations Office of the Special Adviser on the 
Prevention of Genocide and the Gariwo Foundation have signed a groundbreaking 
Memorandum of Understanding (MoU), during the GariwoNetwork 2024, an annual meeting 
that connects all the actors and partners engaged in raising awareness of the righteous 
around the world. This agreement marks the beginning of a formal partnership to advance 
education and advocacy efforts aimed at preventing genocide, war crimes, and crimes 
against humanity.  

This collaboration focuses on raising awareness about genocide and other atrocity crimes 
(war crimes and crimes against humanity) through innovative tools such as the Gardens of 
the Righteous, originated by GARIWO. The initiative highlights individuals who took moral 
stands against oppression, showcasing the power of individual responsibility in preventing 
atrocities. 



http://www.un.org/en/genocide/prevention
mailto:osapg@un.org

